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Pre-K News 

Murrysville Presbyterian Preschool 

Mrs. Jeri Phillips & Mrs. Renee Lagnese 

 January was a lot of fun with your children. Teddy Bear Day was a 
great time and their enthusiasm was a teacher’s dream! We are working 
towards independence with putting on and zipping our jackets, as well as 
following multiple step directions.  Thanks for your help with these things 
at home! 
  

Themes 
-Pets 
-Valentine’s Day & Dental 
  Health 
-Presidents  
-Transportation    

 
Letters & HFW 
Yy, Vv, Oo, Kk  

on, and, see, to 

Valentine’s Day 
On Feb. 12th we will celebrate 
Valentine’s Day during our regular 
morning class time from 9-11:30. 
Please send in Valentines for your 
child to pass out by February 12th.  
We have 16 students in the class. 
They just need to have their name on 
them.   
They do not need a Valentine box, we 
make special bags at school.   

Show & Tell this month is free choice. 
Continue to send your child with a coat & comfortable shoes to play in. 

Scholastic book orders due Feb. 15th. Class code 322QXB 
There will be no school on Monday Feb. 17th – President’s Day.    

 

Any questions or concerns, please let me know! 

Mrs. Jeri Phillips  

   Jeriphillips1105@gmail.com 


